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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BATANGAS

August 29, 2025

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. _456 , s. 2025

CORRIGENDUM TO DM NO. 430, S. 2025 RE: COORDINATION MEETING ON
THE POST-INVENTORY REVIEW OF THE SUBMITTED INVENTORY COUNT
FORMS (ICF) PURSUANT TO THE PROVISIONS OF COA CIRCULAR NO.
2020-006

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public School Heads
District Property Custodians
All Others Concerned

1l Relative to Division Memorandum No. 430, s. 2025 titled “Coordination
Meeting on the Post-Inventory Review of the Submitted Inventory Count Forms (ICF)
Pursuant to the Provisions of COA Circular No. 2020-0067, this office announces the
rescheduling of the said activity due to a scheduled division activity. The meeting
date originally scheduled on August 27, 2025 will be moved to September 2, 2025.

2. All other provisions stated in the previous memorandum are still in effect.

3. For any clarification and further inquiries, please contact the Property and
Supply Unit at (043) 722-1840 loc. 218.

4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

MARITES A. I Z, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent)/

Encl: None
Reference: Division Memorandum No. 430, s. 2025
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subject:

Issuances: Division Memorandum

CMB/CORRIGENDUM TO DM NO. 430, S. 2025 RE: COORDINATION MEETING ON THE POST-INVENTORY REVIEW OF THE SUBMITTED INVENTORY
CQUNT FORMS (ICF) PURSUANT TO THE PROVISIONS OF COA CIRCULAR NO. 2020-006/52-111388/August 29, 2025

Address: Provincial Sports Complex, Bolbok, 4200 Batangas City
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Email Address: deped.batangas@deped.gov.ph
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